
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

FROM: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( !'fo) 
DATE: February 25, 2020 

RE: Ordinance 2020-01: An Ordinance Amending KPB 4.30.010 And 
KPB 4.30.050 Regarding Candidate Qualification and Review of 
Candidate Qualifications for Borough Elections (Johnson, Cox) 

All elected service area boards as well as the Board of Education were 
notified of the Assembly's request for recommendations via email on 
January 17, 2020. A second reminder email was distributed on February 
11, 2020. To date, the following boards have responded to the inquiry: 

The North Peninsula Recreation Service Area board, at its regularly 
scheduled meeting of January 27, 2020, recommended approval by 
unanimous consent. 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Board of Education, at its 
regularly scheduled meeting of February 3, 2020, discussed the ordinance; 
however, took no formal action regarding recommendations. 

The Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area board, at its regularly 
scheduled meeting of February 10, 2020, recommended approval by 
unanimous consent. 

The Nikiski Fire Service Area board, at its regularly scheduled meeting of 
February 12, 2020, discussed the ordinance; however, took no formal 
action regarding recommendations. 

The South Kenai Peninsula Hospital Service Area board, at its regularly 
scheduled meeting of February 13, 2020, recommended approval . 



The Bear Creek Fire Service Area board, at its regularly scheduled meeting 
of February 11, 2020, discussed the ordinance; however, took no formal 
action regarding recommendations. 

The Joint Operations Board for Central Emergency Service Area and 
Central Peninsula Emergency Medical Service Area, at its regularly 
scheduled meeting of February 20, 2020, recommended approval by 
unanimous consent. 

Thank you. 
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